
Opposition to HB 4138. 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I would like to attend the meeting for the bill above tomorrow but am unable due to work 
commitments. 
However I am most definitely in opposition to this bill and against further restricting the use of this 
water way to pleasure craft. 
 
Regards, 
Robin 
 


